
From: Peters, Hal
To: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/8/2013 9:51:26 AM
Subject: Carter

Even though the week before last was Carter's official last day, he came in today to help out. He's 
been a huge help the past two semesters so please thank him for being a part of Team Haley.
 

Thanks!
 

Sincerely,
 

Hal Peters
 
Policy Analyst | Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 
o 803.734.4062 
 
e halpeters@gov.sc.gov 
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